
An Agenda Meeting was held on October  19 ,
   2020 at 7:00 at the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Humphries, Councilman Boms, Councilwoman 
McKnight,   and 10 residents on zoom.

In accordance with the Governors Executive order 202.1 and the open meetings law the Town of 
Hurley will be conducting the Town Board Meeting via video conferencing.

Resolution #2020-151 Public Hearing to Amend Chapter 210
Offered by Supervisor Perry Seconded by Councilman Boms

WHEREAS, the Town finds a compelling need to update the Town of Hurley zoning laws and 
regulations pertaining to Multifamily Dwellings and Multiple Dwellings Complexes; and
WHEREAS, the Town Comprehensive Review Committee and Town Planner submitted proposed 
changes to the Town Land Use Attorney; and
WHEREAS, the Town Land Use Attorney may propose significant change; so
THEREFORE , BE IT RESOLVED to have the Town Board host a Public Hearing for public input on 
such changes, if needed , on October 26, at 6:30 PM at the Town Hall located at 10 Wamsley Place, 
Hurley, NY.

All Voted Aye

Town Board Business
1. Councilwoman McKnight will be having her first meeting with the CAC to work on the next 

level of the Ulster County Climate Smart Community.
2. Several highway employees might be looking into early retirement.
3. The Town of Hurley was #1 in the county for filling out census information.

Resolutions for Town Board Meeting

1. Budget Public Hearing
2. Appointment of Deputy Clerk
3. Halloween Curfew
4. Highway Diesel Fuel Tank
5. UC Planning Board Appointment

Highway  and Transfer Station Updates
1. Prices on the new pump and software were  given by Blue One Energy and American 

Petroleum. Superintendent Shultis is going to review and clarify on whats included.
2. The Highway still needs a temporary location for there office and a place for the men to have 

lunch and the transfer station needs bathroom facilities and office space. We are getting prices 
on leasing  or purchasing  a 28' by 8' trailer.

3. Councilman Humphries  is looking into getting winter gear for the transfer station employees.

Motion to Adjourn  was made by Supervisor Perry and seconded by Councilman Boms and all voted 
aye.

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


